

Landsforeningen for bøsser og lesbiske Forbundet af 1948

Landssekretariatet Knabrostræde 3, Postbox 1023, 1007 København K. Tlf.: 33 13 19 48. Telefax: 33 91 03 48. Postgiro 2 28 85 75. Medlem af ILGA: International Lesbian and Gay Association

To the workingparty on CoE

July the 9th 1990

Dear friends

This little message to inform you that I have written to Mr. Elmquist (who is at holiday just now) and asked for a meeting after the summerholiday (i.e. in August).

I enclose my letter to mr. Elmquist (for those of you who can read Danish) and the draft recommendation and protocol sent to him.

I will be back in August.

Kærlig hilsen

Steffen Jensen